
Hello, 
 
As a resident of the Argay Neighborhood in East Portland I am among the many who are 
requesting that all the vacant or undeveloped R-3 zoned land in the Argay Neighborhood be 
reclassified to R-5 or R-7 single-family residential,  and the proposed Mixed Employment areas 
(Change Numbers 287, 288, 289 located at the SE corner of NE 122nd and Shaver and 290, 
located at the SW corner of NE 147th and Sandy Blvd.) also be reclassified to R-5 or R-7 single-
family.  Also, I support the City’s similar change #688 along NE 148th Avenue north of I-84. 
 
You may have seen this request repeated many times from residents of our neighborhood.  It 
succinctly states our feelings about Portland’s flawed planning. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
Jeffrey and Barbara Rempfer 
14125 NE Fremont Court 
Portland, OR 97230 
 
jeffrempfer@comcast.net 
barbrempfer @comcast.net 
 


